On November 21st,  the following question was received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding November 22nd Board Item CP1 - Award Exterior Painting Bid for Various Schools:

Question:  How often are schools repainted?

Response:  School exteriors are painted approximately every 5 years.  Interiors are painted more or less frequently depending on the condition of the paint which varies based upon sun exposure and abuse.
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